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CAUTION:External email.

My name is Marianne Harvey and I am a TRS 1 retiree who has been retired for over twenty years.  In those twenty
years I have received only three cost of living adjustments in all that time.  Now with inflation rampant I am
struggling to keep up.
After retiring I continued to work as a substitute because of the great need for subs.  None of these ensuing years
added anything to my retirement funds. My purchasing power is less than fifty percent what it was upon retirement. 
I am asking you in the strongest possible terms to recommend a Plan 1 Cola to the 2023 Legislature.  I am struggling
financially and am counting on you for help with the situation.

Sincerely,

Marianne Harvey
1415 84th ST. SE #107
Everett, WA. 98208
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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